Notice to all who have supported the Roger Colbert Memorial Golf Tourney Scholarship the last Saturday in June of each year.

Triple Lakes Golf Course has decided to not hold any tournaments this summer. Ownership is still sticking with the COVID restrictions for groups larger than 50 where food and drink are involved.

With that, we will not hold the 18th annual Bubba golf in 2021, but do plan to hold it on Saturday June 25th, 2022.

We will, however, accept any donations for 2021 to assist us in 2021. All donations can be sent to me at the address below. Any check can be made payable to IJCF (illinois jaycee charitable foundation) 

Your never ending support of this program has allowed the foundation to award 3 scholarships for 2021 despite the COVID temporary stoppage of the tournament.

See you in 2022 and thanks again. 

